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POSTING VACANCIES 

The Board of Education believes that it is necessary to employ the most qualified and dedicated 
people to maintain our school system and work with our students.  

When a vacancy occurs for a professional staff position, all members of the Teachers 
Association holding appropriate certification shall be notified by means of a general 
memorandum addressed to all personnel prior to the public posting of the vacancy and shall have 
the right to be a candidate for the position if certified.  

Any openings for support staff positions shall be posted so that members of the support staff are 
aware of the opening and can make application.  
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